
Duddingston  Crescent  closed
following  crash  –  Emergency
Services on scene

An Edinburgh street has been closed
due to a crash. 
Emergency Services are in attendance at Duddingston Crescent
at  Hope  Lane  and  Magdalene  Drive  which  was  reported  at
12.15pm. 

Police are asking road users to use an alternative route. 

A Police Scotland spokesperson said: “Duddingston Crescent in
Edinburgh is closed between Hope Lane and Magdalene Drive due
to a road crash involving a car and a male pedestrian, which
was reported at 12.15pm. 

“Emergency services are in attendance. 

“Please use an alternative route.” 

More to follow when we have it.
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